
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-08211

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

David Drapela <dwd@vintagevillas.com>
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Sir,
IT IS NOT IN THE BEST INTEREST OF BUSINESS IN THIS COUNTRY TO LOWER THE LEVERAGE ON THE FOREX
MARKET. WE WOULD GO TO FUTURES OR MOVE TO THE U.K. AND TRADE. A LOT OF BUSINESS WOULD BE LOST
FOR THE FIRMS IN THIS COUNTRY. SOMETIMES I WONDER IF ANYONE IN GOVERNMENT HAS ANY COMMON
SENSE LEFT.
DAVID D


